ADITI

Organic Certifications Pvt. Ltd.

Bengaluru
10-07-2024

Circular
Subject: Public Comments on Draft National Programme for Organic Production (NPOP), 2024
Ref. No.: ADITI/HO/2024/CIRCULAR/011
Dear Valued Clients,
Greetings from Aditt Organic Certifications Pvt. Ltd.
We wish to inform you that the National Programme for Organic Production (NPOP) 2014 is being
revised to align with international standards. The Agricultural and Processed Food Products Export
Development Authority (APEDA) is seeking feedback from stakeholders on the draft NPOP 2024,

eighth edition.

Please provide your feedback on the draft NPOP 2024 by July 15, 2024. This is a chance for operators
to voice concerns and suggest improvements for the organic sector.

Submit your feedback in the prescribed format through the link below:

e Feedback Form
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR7mdE5X8zOLbXnRWA-
HVfAOwsEQ3qRzYNa4Pv6zKHRNBKaw/viewform

e Download NPOP Eight Edition 2024
https://apeda.gov.in/apedawebsite/Announcements/NPOP_Eight Edition2024.pdf
(Link for Downloading NPOP Eight Edition 2024)

e Download NPOP Procedures 2024
https://apeda.gov.in/apedawebsite/ Announcements/NPOP_PROCEDURES 2024.pdf
(Link for Downloading NPOP Procedures 2024)

Thank you for your attention and participation.

Kind regards,

Narayana Upadhyay
Managing Director
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